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We would like to thank all our committee members; Claire Barton, Eugenia Gillian, Ginny 

Jasontek, Caroline Karolinko, Vicky Knudsen, Karen McGann, Megan Robins, Emmanuella 

Tchakmakjian, and Natalia Vega.  

  

The Membership Committee is currently looking over the Membership Surveys. We are 

working on finding ways to improve your experience with the organization. 

 

The Membership Committee has also been looking over a membership growth strategy. 

 

The new rules from AQUA are available, and the committee is working hard to make sure that 

all information is available to members. All updates can be found on the World Aquatics 

website and the USAAS website. 

 

We would like to thank our VP of Membership and Marketing for allowing us to co-chair this 

committee of hard-working people. 

  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

Megan Loehndorf 

Diana Wolff 

Membership Committee Co-Chairs 


